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Topic Focus:

Marvellous Me

Are we all the same?

The children will be taking
photographs of themselves
and drawing self-portraits.
Discussing similarities and

differences.

This Week…..

What a lovely first week in Reception! The
children have settled really well and have
enjoyed exploring their new classroom and

playground.

They have been learning about their class
flower.

Mrs Davin’s class is called Daffodils and
Mrs Gordon/ Mrs Mullock’s class are

Bluebells.

The children have been learning the school
rules and have been helping each other.

School Rules:
Be safe

Be Respectful
Be Involved

Water Bottles

Please bring your child’s water bottle everyday
so they can access it during the day.

Next Week….

Mon/Tues:
All children to attend 8.50am-1pm (staying for

lunch)

Wed: Children to attend full day.

If your child is having a packed lunch please
remember to label it.

The children all have a labelled peg for their
PE kits and wellie boots.

Magical Moment:

Each week, there will be a Magical Moment Slip on the bottom of this newsletter. We want to hear about your child’s successes
and achievements outside of school. Please fill it in and return it to school. We will share it with the rest of the class. Some
examples: swimming badges, dance trophies, getting dressed by themselves, riding a 2 wheeler bike, writing a shopping list,
recognising numbers etc.


